
Dear David,
 
    Harvey and I want to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for our beautiful 
new kitchen.   We simply love it!
    
    It is evident that your knowledge, expertise and craftmanship has led you to create a 
kitchen that is both beautiful and functional.   Throughout the entire time, you were 
professional and prompt, and your up beat attitude made it a delight to work with you.
 
    Dreams do come true and we finally have our dream kitchen.  We know that others will 
benefit from having you create their dream kitchens as well.......and at a reasonable cost!
 
    Best wishes for good health always.
 
 
                                                                                    Beverly and Harvey Gold

                                                                                       Brooklyn NY


